From: Han, James

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>
Subject: FW: 4/17 Slides

Date: Thursday, April 15, 2021 10:04:23 PM

James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.

I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.

I will monitor email during this time.

From: Dave Javid <dave@plantoplace.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 7:49 PM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Re: 4/17 Slides

[External Email]

Thanks James, if she's good with what Diana shared with her in the meeting today then I think we should be good to go, barring any changes you have Lori?

DAVE JAVID, AICP, LEED AP Founder + Principal



On Thu, Apr 15, 2021 at 7:46 PM Han, James < <u>James.Han@sanjoseca.gov</u>> wrote:

Hi,

When the final slides are ready, please share with Nanci per her request. Since she wants to be

ready for the event.

James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.

I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.

I will monitor email during this time.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.